



M. Sevigny Construction, Inc. 1212 North 16th Ave, Suite 1 Yakima, WA 98902

Attn: Erik Remillard

Re: Capitol Theatre Egress Stairs Replacement Project

City of Yakima Project No. CT2570

Notice of Physical Completion

Dear Erik Remillard:

Please be advised that work on the above referenced project was considered physically complete on January 1st 2022.

Thank you for the service your company provided for the Capitol Theatre and the City of Yakima, we look forward to working with you again.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at brian@capitoltheatre.org.

Sincerely,

Brian Palandri

Technical Director p) 509.853.8324 brian@capitoltheatre.org

